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The supervisors of the Broad River Soil and Water Conservation District 
met a total of 10 times in regular session during the fiscal year. Wheatley 
served as Chairman, C. Andrews served as Vice-Chairman, Yeany served as 
Treasurer, and C. Brown served as Chaplin.   
 
The District held their Annual Affiliate Member Meeting on November 13, 
2012 at the Union Baptist Church in Hull, GA.  Dinner was prepared and 
served by the Franklin County FFA group and approximately 85 were in 
attendance.  The District and Georgia Ag Credit presented the Moore family 
with the Farm Family of the Year Award and a check for $1000. 
 
The District was awarded a $20,000 grant from USDA to promote 
conservation program outreach. 
  
The District reviewed and ratified 2 erosion sedimentation and pollution 
control plans. 
 
The District ordered and distributed Soil Stewardship materials.  
 
The District sponsored students to attend the NRCW in Tifton, GA. 
 
The District supported multiple 319 grants through Oconee River RC&D, 
Chestatee-Chattahoochee RC&D, and Central Savannah RC&D. 
 
The District supported the rehabilitation of the Watershed Structures South 
River #29. 
 
The District submitted applications for 5 Partners For Fish and Wildlife 
Projects. 
 



The District held a Small Farm Conference at Unicoi State Park in Helen, 
Georgia on June 20-21, 2013.  Approximately 90 people attended the 
conference and heard topics related to small farm planning and small farm 
practices.  The conference featured two days of general sessions and 
breakout sessions.  Leonard Jordan gave the keynote address. 
 
The District sponsored multiple field days throughout the year.  These field 
days covered topics such as Winter Feeders, fencing, and grazing 
management.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Assisting the District in 2012-2013 
 

Robert Amos – Regional Representative  
State Soil and Water Conservation Commission 

 
Andrew Dyar – Resource Specialist  

State Soil and Water Conservation Commission 
 

Gail Hull – Administrative Assistant  
State Soil and Water Conservation Commission 

 
Rory Richardson – District Conservationist 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 

David Rudisail – Soil Conservation Technician 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
Jimmy Harris – Area 2 Plan Reviewer 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 

Carol Boss – District Conservationist 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
Glenn Head – Soil Conservationist 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 

Jimmy Mock – ASCII Employee 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
TJ O’Neal – Soil Conservation Technician  
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
Scotty Palmer – District Conservationist 
Natural Resources Conservation Service 



 
Katrina White – Soil Conservationist 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 

Larry Murphy – Soil Conservation Technician  
Natural Resources Conservation Service 

 
Fred Dilbeck – ASCII Employee 

Natural Resources Conservation Service 
 

Tim Savelle- RC&D Coordinator 
Oconee River RC&D Council 

 
Joe Riley – RC&D Coordinator 

Central Savannah River RC&D Council 
 

Frank Riley – RC&D Coordinator 
Chestatee-Chattahoochee RC&D Council 
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